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Notice Post Date and Time: May 1, 2024 1:30PM (EST) 
 
 

Marco Island South Barfield Drainage 
 

(ITB # 2024-021) 
 

Notice of intent to recommend award  
 

As a result of ITB #2024-021, Marco Island South Barfield Drainage, the City of Marco Island has 
determined that the company listed below is the lowest responsible and responsive Bidder with whom 
City intends to contract. 
 

Andrew Sitework, LLC 
2511 Palm Avenue 

Fort Myers, FL 33920 
ralph@andrewsitework.com 

Total Base Bid price: $671,180.00 
 
 

 
This notice of intent to recommend award is the official notification regarding said selection. Marco 
Island City Council will make the final decision. 
 
 
 
 
 
Angela R. Johenning, C.F.E., CPPB 
Purchasing and Risk Manager 
Tel: (239) 389-5011 
Email:  AJohenning@cityofmarcoisland.com 
 
 
 


